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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill has no fiscal impact to the General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds of the 
Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) because it does not operationally impact the agency. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on April 2, 2019 
State Expenditure 
This bill provides that the successful completion of a federally sanctioned commercial driver 
license (CDL) examination and issuance of a valid CDL constitutes prima facie evidence of basic 
qualifications to drive such commercial motor vehicles as the license allows.  Because the bill 
has no operational or fiscal impact to DMV, there is no impact to the General Fund, Federal 
Funds, or Other Funds. 

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
N/A 

Local Revenue 
N/A 
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